
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Co-option – East Ward 
 
Please find enclosed an information pack on becoming a Town Councillor.   
 
If you wish to be considered for the vacancy, please send a personal statement to the 
address below by noon on Tuesday 2nd April 2024. The statement should include some 
background information about yourself, your interests and why you wish to become a 
councillor. 
 
If more than 2 applications are received, existing members will elect the new member 
by a ballot at a Town Council meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Nichola Reay 
Clerk to the Council 


